On Monday, April 18, 2005, Dr. Richmond asked the following question regarding Agenda item CS6 - Application and Charter for Leadership Academy West:
 

Question:      Where is this located?
 

Response:     They will be looking for a site between Lake Worth Road and Southern Blvd. They want to serve the Western Communities.
 

Cheri Young
on behalf of
Ann Killets
